
 

  

 

 

The Emmanuel Eye 
                                                     We see you and all the amazing things you do! 

Summer 1/May 24th 2024  

 

  

  

 

  

 

 

 

Dear families, 

We have finished Summer 1 term with another very busy but successful week. It was so 

lovely to welcome families to share the achievements of the children in their Fabulous Finish 

Events. We are also very excited to announce that our Pod will be open after school from 

June 4th for The Great Emmanuel Art Gallery. Please call in, when you collect your child at 

3.20pm, to look at the amazing outcomes that the children have produced over the year. We 

are very proud! 

The final week has been packed with rewards for great behaviour. All children who made 

great choices every day were rewarded with outdoor games and ice lollies. There were so 

many more this time-a fantastic demonstration of the children rising to high expectations. 

Our amazing Star of The Day winners loved their Starbucks treat and the staff there were full 

of praise for our young people showing ‘The Emmanuel Way’ in the community. 

Have a fabulous half term everyone and stay safe! 

Love from Mrs Thorpe 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

An Eye on Upcoming Events 

for your Diary. 

➢ Monday 3rd June-INSET 

DAY 

➢ Tuesday 4th June-school 

opens to pupils. 

➢ Tuesday 4th June Art 

Gallery opens 3.20pm in 

The Pod. 

➢ Year 4 Multiplication check-

please keep practising. 

➢ Year 6 events. 10th July-Y6 

performance 6pm. Awards 

ceremony 18th July 6pm-

8pm. Leaver’s assembly 

23rd July @ 9.30am. 

 

 

 

An Eye on Attendance  

 

Class Attendance 

Y3NB 85.4% 

Y3AM 96.3% 

Y4HH 87% 

Y5MH 91.1% 

Y5/6RC 80.4% 

Y6JS/MD 94.1% 

Well done to our weekly attendance winners Y3AM! Extra playtime for you 

all, fantastic!  

Overall attendance has fallen to a concerning level of 88.9% this week with 

many children missing vital learning. Please ensure to call every morning if 

your child is ill. We will carry out safe and well visits in line with policy and 

DfE guidance if phone calls are not made or where attendance is of concern. 

 



 Headteacher’s Awards 

 

Gold Awards 

 

       An Eye on Success! 
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A huge well done to our amazing Gold Award winners this week, enjoying milkshakes and  

cookies with Mrs Thorpe! 

This week we have had a focus on being safe and sensible in school. We have looked out for 

children who have been making sensible choices and have been ‘in the right place at the right 

time’ ! 

Jenson from Y3NB For rising to the challenge and lining up sensibly at all 
times. We are really proud of the example you are setting 
as you move around school. Well done Jenson! 

  Freddie from Y3AM For setting a great example to the class when lining up. 
We really appreciate the way you show the Emmanuel Way 
around school Freddie, well done! 

 Charlotte from Y4HH For always following our Emmanuel way perfectly. Mrs 
Hirst could not ask for more Charlotte, well done to you! 

 Leo from Y5MH For being ‘An Always Child’! Thank you for being so 
sensible and reliable Leo-we really appreciate you! 

Justice from Y5/6RC For being noticed by all staff members around school for 
your amazing, sensible attitude. Thank you Justice, you 
are fab! 

Brea from Y6JSMD For being such a great role model in Art lessons and 
safely using all tools to produce a brilliant print! I am 
excited to see this in our Art Gallery-well done! 

A huge thank you and congratulations to this week’s star readers-Eliza, Ethan, Fran, Abe, 

Krychelle and Isla. Please come to choose one of our donated books. Keep up the good work 

everyone. 

My class odf the week for lining up quickly and sensibly at lunchtime are Y6JSMD. The class 

with most children remaining on the blue door this week are Y5MH. Well done! 

 

 

 

“The Lord does not need swords or spears to save his people. He is victorious in battle, and 

he will put all of you in our power” (1 Samuel 17:47) ‘David defeats Goliath’ 



 

 

An Eye on special 

events and 

achievements in school 

and in our community 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

  

                                                                          

 

 

 

Huge congratulations to Laney who has competed in her toughest dance 

competition so far. We are so proud to announce that Laney was awarded 

3rd for her modern dance. Amazing news! 

Huge congratulations to Juve from Year 3 who has been 

awarded Parents’ Player of the season for Westfield 

Rangers Under 8’s. Furthermore, His team were 

undefeated all season-what an amazing achievement! 

We are all really proud of you Juve! 

 


